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Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

George Smith

Jennifer Scarsbrook

Tall Trees,Oddington Road,Stow-on-the-Wold,Glos,GL54 1AL
Support

neighbour

I write in support of this Venue for Motocross, this Track has been used for so many years
now, and the noise issue always depends on which way the wind blows, so screening will of
course make a large impact on reducing this, It is a great venue and it is a Family sport that
is enjoyed by many, eventually as cars go electric so will mx bikes. The younger generation
need this, it keeps them of the streets and gives them an interest, They make many lifetime
friends, and I am so surprised at the comments of objections surely as Adults and if they
have children and Grand Children they would be supportive of of this Application. Most
people have hobbies may it be walking running ect, but to take away the pleasure of these
youngsters I find selfish. The Countryside is for all to enjoy not just the minority. So with
additional screening this is going to make a big difference on everyone pleasure. not just
because they dont like the sport.
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